
    

 

10th March 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 

 

 

 

On Monday 14th March we are holding a Non-Uniform Day to support our 

Easter Bingo – children can wear their own clothes and bring an Easter egg 

to school. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 


